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Message from Gov. Tim Walz

Earlier this week, Gov. Tim Walz announced a statewide mandate starting Saturday

July 25th, requiring Minnesotans to wear face masks in stores and indoor public

places (including shelters like People Serving People) in an effort to slow the spread

of COVID-19.  There was previously a City of Minneapolis mask mandate, but the

Governor’s announcement means the mandate is now  for the entire state.  

 

This means People Serving People guests should continue to wear masks when

moving through common/shared spaces in the shelter.  If you are not already

wearing your mask, please begin doing so.  Please note, children under 2 should

never wear a mask. 

 

This also means that you must wear a mask when indoors at places like the grocery

store, a shopping mall and even while riding Metro Transit.  

 

If you do not have a mask, they are available through the Front Desk or on the

donation table on the 2nd floor.



Minnesota Governor Tim Walz has announced

Clinic staff is currently limited, so please call

first. If you have questions regarding COVID-19

or have symptoms and would like to request a

test, please call either of the numbers listed

here. 

612.396.6157 (please call first)

Mon & Wed • 9am – 4pm

Tues, Thurs, Fri • 9am – 12 noon 

After hours: Healthcare for the Homeless

612.348.5553 7am – 10pm daily 

Symptoms of COVID-19
 1)    Cough   

2)    Fever   

3)    Tiredness   

4)    Difficulty breathing (severe cases)   

Testing Sites

Message from the Clinic

Check out this great tool for COVID-19 testing.

You can find testing sites at 

https://mn.gov/covid19/for-minnesotans/if-
sick/testing-locations/index.jsp

It filters sites by location and will let you know

hours, method for testing, as well as who

qualifies for testing.

Masks

We have lots of cloth masks! These are

currently available at the front desk and on the

donations table on the second floor!

Money On My Mind: Guest Spotlight

People Serving People would like to
congratulate Chiquita Baptiste for being the first
to complete the new Financial Literacy Program:

Money On My Mind!
 

People Serving People's Financial class (Money On

My Mind) is a program that teaches basic financial

skills to adults staying at PSP. 

The program consists of 3 sessions. Adults who

complete all 3 sessions are eligible to receive $100 in

a savings account when they move out of PSP. 

Sessions will be held in office 237 by Advocates

Tatianna & Jaisy on the second floor.

Tuesday 2pm-3pm

or

Wednesday 10am-11am

Sign up in advance is required. See any advocate to

sign up.You can sign your family up for 1 session a

week, and no more than 2 weeks in advance. If spots

are full you can get on a waitlist.

Masks are required for everyone age 2 and above.


